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The fundamental right to a clean and healthy environment should be implicit in 

Oregan's state constitution, as it should be in every state and in every nation. But 

since it is not, state policymakers continually act to undermine that right, making 

policy to ensure short-term business profits, rather than long-term environmental 

health and the well-being of the state's citizens.  

 

Oregon's voters should have the opportunity to claim that right and append it to the 

state's constitution. 


